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August 27, 2018 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy for an Order Approving 

Proposed Request for Proposals, Dockets UE-180271 and UE-180272 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On June 28, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01, Order Approving Proposed Request for Proposals (Order 01) in this 

docket. Order 01, required Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) to issue the approved 

Requests for Proposals (RFPs) within 30 days of the date of Order 01. 

On July 9, 2018, PSE notified the Commission that PSE had issued the RFPs on its website. 

Also on July 9, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter informing the Commission that Staff 

had reviewed the compliance filing by going to the website to find that the RFPs had been 

issued. Staff believes the Company has complied with the requirements of Order 01. 

The Commission acknowledges that the RFPs were issued by the deadline established, and 

has therefore complied with the requirements of Order 01. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


